
OPT-OUT FORM REGARDING 
MILITARY RECRUITER REQUESTS FOR SHELTON HIGH SCHOOL 

STUDENT NAMES, ADDRESSES AND HOME TELEPHONE NUMBERS 
 
   

The “No Child Left Behind” federal law requires public school systems to release to 
military recruiters the names, addresses, and telephone listings of secondary school 
students, unless a student’s parent or guardian has signed a form requesting the 
information be withheld. 
  
If you do not want this information released to military recruiters, please fill out the form 
below and return to Shelton High School: Attn: Career Center.  The form must be 
completed and submitted by the student, parent, or both to the student’s school each 
year for which nondisclosure is requested.  In order to ensure that the form is received 
before the District is required to release the student information to military recruiters, it 
must be submitted to the student’s school no later than October 1st of each school year. 
  
  
BY SIGNING BELOW, I/WE ARE REQUESTING THAT THE NAME, ADDRESS 
AND/OR HOME TELEPHONE NUMBER OF THE STUDENT IDENTIFIED BELOW 
NOT BE RELEASED TO ANY UNITED STATES MILITARY RECRUITERS: 
  
  
________________________________________________________________________ 
Student Name                                               Grade                                      House Number 
(Please Print) 
  
  
________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature                                                                          Date 
                        
  
AND/OR 
  
  
________________________________________________________________________ 
Student Signature                                                                                         Date 
  
  


